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Dear Parent / Carer 
 
We are delighted that your child will be joining us at Knutsford Academy in September 2024. 
We are looking forward to welcoming them into our school community and hope that they 
are excited about all the amazing opportunities that will be available to them when they start.  
 
Our school values of Ambition, Respect and Kindness create a culture of high expectations 
and academic excellence to allow your child to achieve their full potential during their seven-
year academic career with us.  
 
The staff team and I are looking forward to welcoming you to our New Intake Parents’ 
Evening at Westfield Drive on Thursday 20th June at 6pm. We will confirm arrangements for 
this in the next few weeks on our website. 
 
You will find other useful information about Transition on our website's Year 6 Transition 
pages including a Data and Consent form which needs to be carefully completed as soon as 
possible. Completion of this form is essential to our preparations for September. Having 
your correct email address also means we can communicate with you more easily moving 
forward. 
 
A welcome information pack with details of the Academy’s term dates, school day timings, 
school uniform and behaviour expectations will also be published on this webpage in the 
coming days. 
 
Our experienced transition team are already planning visits to your child’s primary schools 
and your child will be invited to attend our Transition Day on Wednesday 10th July which will 
allow them to sample some lessons, meet their form tutors and understand our daily 
routines. This day will run from 9am until 3.00pm. Full details of the day will be 
communicated to you via the website and on the New Intake Parents evening. 



   

 

   

 

I hope you find the information helpful, and we look forward to welcoming your child into our 
school community in September. 

 

Thank you in advance for your kind co-operation. 

 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs Karen Key 

  Headteacher Knutsford Academy   

 
 
 
 
 

 


